Caroline Power & Light Company
PO Box 165 « Raimigh N C 27602

SERIAL: NLS§-90-247

DEC 18 1990

G E VAUGHN
Vice Prasident

Nutienr Servic 38 Department

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT ROS. 1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 & 50-224/LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 & DPR-62
NUREG-0612, CONTRGL OF HEAVY LOADS

Gentlemen:

In a letter dated February 3, 1984 (NL§-84-002), Carolina Power & Light
Company committed to reduce the safe working load for slings by 15¢ to account
for maximum dynamic loading. The purpose of this letter is to inform the
Staff of a revision to this commitment under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.59.
Rather than the 158 reduction, CP&L will limit the safe working load for
slings to the manufacturer's prescribed safe working loads for normal usage,
as defined in ANEl B30.9, Section 9.9.1, Operating Practices, and ANSI B30.2,
Section 2.3.2, Operations. Additional dynamic loading will be considered when
the intended use is In excess of what constitutes normal usage. Englneering
Evaluation Report (EER) No. 89.01B0, Revision 0, "Justiflcation to Remove 15%
Reduction of Safe Working Load for Rigging," will be maintained as part of the
10 CFR 50.59 documentation and the Brunswick Updated FSAR will be revised
accordingly as part of the 1991 annual update.

Please reter any questions regarding this submittal to Mr. M. R. Oates at
(919) 546-6063,

Yours very truly,
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G. E. Vaughn
GEV/MAT

¢e! Mr. §. D. Ebneter
Mr. N. B, Le
Mr. R. L. Prevatte
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